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Welcome to February, BCO Family! 

As we step into this new month, we’re reminded that a season of

growth and renewal is right around the corner. This means that

we’re gearing up to help you refresh and maintain your outdoor

spaces, so they’re ready to shine as the weather warms up.

 In this edition, we’re excited to showcase a stunning garden

project featuring custom stonework, share helpful seasonal tips,

and shine a light on one of our valuable employees.

Whether you’re planning ahead for spring projects or looking

for ways to keep your property in top shape, we’ve got you

covered.

Thank you for being part of our community—we appreciate

your trust in us to keep your outdoor spaces looking their best!

Let’s make this season a great one, together!

Bradsher team!

“Above all, love each other deeply, because love covers over a multitude of sins.“ -1 Peter 4:8 

Bible Verse of the Month:

I n  t h i s  n e w s l e t t e r :

S h o w c a s e  P r o j e c t
E m p l o y e e  S p o t l i g h t
L a n d s c a p i n g  T i p s
R e m i n d e r s



This project was a perfect blend of natural beauty and expert craftsmanship—featuring
a stunning garden design enhanced with custom stonework, creating a space that feels

both elegant and inviting.  We carefully designed and installed high-quality stone
pathways, retaining walls, and decorative features including this gorgeous water

fountain, to add structure and charm to the garden. The result? A timeless outdoor
space that’s not only visually appealing but also functional and built to last. Whether

you're looking to enhance your property with stone patios, walkways, or garden
borders, BCO is here to bring your vision to life. 

Let’s create something beautiful together!

A Touch of Stone, A World of Beauty



E M P L O Y E E  S P O T L I G H T

Refresh Your Mulch
A fresh layer of mulch doesn’t just enhance
your landscape’s appearance—it also helps
regulate soil temperature and retain
moisture for your plants

Apply Pre-Emergent 
Combat spring weeds before they sprout!
Pre-emergent fertilizer creates a barrier to
stop weed seeds from germinating,
particularly crabgrass and other common
culprits. Apply it before soil temperatures
consistently reach 55°F.

Prune Dormant Perennials and
Cut Back Liriope and
Ornamental Grasses
February is ideal for cutting back
dormant perennial growth. Remove old
stems to make room for new growth,
ensuring your perennials have the
space and energy to flourish in the
warmer months. It’s also time to trim
back liriope and ornamental grasses.
Cut them to about 2-3 inches above the
ground before new growth starts to
appear. This helps your plants stay tidy
and thrive as the season progresses.

2024 Q4 Level Up Award Winner:
Matias Martinez

The Leve l  Up Award  i s  des igned  to  recognize
and ce lebra te  employees  who have  shown

except iona l  growth ,  dedica t ion ,  and
improvement  in  the i r  ro les .

This  recogni t ion  serves  a s  a  te s tament  to  the i r
hard  work ,  pass ion ,  and  the  pos i t ive  impact

they  have  on  our  team and the  company as  a
whole .

Congra tu la t ions ,  Mat ias !

F E B R U A R Y
L A N D S C A P I N G  T I P S



https://bradsheroutdoor.com/ 252-820-5314

P.O. Box 56
Henderson, North Carolina 27536

Thank you for reading!

A s  F e b r u a r y  u n f o l d s ,  w e  w a n t  t o  t h a n k  y o u  f o r
t r u s t i n g  B C O  w i t h  y o u r  l a w n  m a i n t e n a n c e  a n d

e n h a n c e m e n t s  n e e d s .  W e ’ r e  e x c i t e d  a b o u t  t h e  n e w
o p p o r t u n i t i e s  t h i s  y e a r  b r i n g s  a n d  l o o k  f o r w a r d  t o

h e l p i n g  y o u r  o u t d o o r  s p a c e s  t h r i v e .  

S t a y  c o n n e c t e d  w i t h  u s  o n  s o c i a l  m e d i a  f o r  u p d a t e s ,
t i p s ,  a n d  a  b e h i n d - t h e - s c e n e s  l o o k  a t  o u r  w o r k .  
A s  a l w a y s ,  f e e l  f r e e  t o  r e a c h  o u t  i f  y o u  h a v e  a n y

q u e s t i o n s  o r  i f  t h e r e ' s  a  p r o j e c t  y o u ' d  l i k e  t o  d i s c u s s .
 

H e r e ’ s  t o  a  f a n t a s t i c  F e b r u a r y !

A few things to remember

Keep an eye out for
February invoices, that have
been sent through the new
system. 

 Don’t forget to take
advantage of our new
customer portal. Your
invoice will be accessible
here, and it is designed to
make managing your
projects with us even easier.

https://bradsheroutdoor.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bradsher-custom-outdoor
https://www.instagram.com/bradshercustomoutdoor
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089093478819

